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News Release  

 
 

MCK approves emergency funds for Kariwanoron 
 

 
(Kahnawake – 9, Enniska/February 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke announced that it 
has approved a donation of $15,000 to the Kariwanoron Mohawk Immersion Program. 
 
The school has been suffering from financial problems. Today’s announcement will help address an 
immediate shortfall. 
 
The one-time donation was approved yesterday at a meeting of the Finance, Administration and 
Operations Committee, made up of three Chiefs who oversee donations, among other things. The 
donation was in response to a request for assistance by the school’s administration.  
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, ext. 2251, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 
 
  

EDO-COMM-0001 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca
mailto:joe.delaronde@mck.ca

	Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke
	P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0
	                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958
	                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa

	Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk  
	News Release 


